LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS
March Minutes

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session March 18, 2024. Present were board members
Diane Evans and Doug Shawver. Also present was Clerk Mary Price, and Tyler Howell. Visitors:

The financial report — Diane Evans made a motion to approve the bills with a second by Doug Shawver,
motion passed. Diane Evans made a motion to approve the meeting minutes with a second by Doug
Shawver, motion passed.

Old Business —
None

New Business —

Diane Evans reported that she spoke with Phil Wright and both pumps were rebuilt inside the High
Street pump station in 2017. Mr. Wright’s suggestion for repairs that should be addressed first would
be purchasing a backup spare pump for South Street and valve replacement on High Street.

Tyler Howell reported that Slaughterbeck Services will be in town this month to repair the tile at the
lagoons.

The Board would like Tyler Howell to spruce up the South Street pump station.

Motion to adjourn by Doug Shawver.

Chairman Clerk



